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In this issue of the MMCF newsletter we would like to 
recognize Jon Lukas, who recently donated $25,000 to 
the Manny Vezie Fund, which benefits Gold Arrow Camp. 
Below he provides some background on this extremely 
significant and much appreciated donation.

“I grew up going to sleep away camp with my brother 
since I was about 6. I realize now, it was probably a 
great way for my parents to get a summer break as well 
;). I attended a number of camps including Gold Arrow 
Camp every summer until I was about 17. I cherished my 
summers and would daydream throughout the year about 
getting to see my camp friends, as it was such a unique 
group of friendships that were short (2 weeks) but so 
meaningful as a kid.

I loved everything about camp from the food, the bunks, 
the activities, counselors, the ghost stories, 
campfires and feeling a little nervous about 
what each day would bring, but then 
going to sleep feeling so calm and 
happy. I used to get homesick the 
first few years because at home 
everything was very easy and safe 
and comfortable. Camp would 
push me out of my comfort zone 
and I am so grateful for that. As 
a little kid, I had health issues 
(a defective kidney) that caused 
tremendous worry for my parents 
and terrible pain for me and 
they didn’t know for about 1 year 

whether I was going to get 
through this or not. Finally 
a kidney specialist figured 
it out and they did the 
surgery, but I had been left 
with anxiety and health 
fears. But camp was the 
one place I never felt sick 
or scared or worried about anything.

I think that’s why I’m so grateful for camp. In my whole 
life, now that I’m 50, camp was the one place I let go of 
my ‘life fears’ and lived in the moment. I’ve never felt that 
way about anything else.

My daughter, Savannah is now 15, in high school and 
learning to drive. Life can be scary, but just like me, she 

has been going to camp since she was a little girl. 
And now, after about 7 years, her camp days 

are coming to an end. It’s bittersweet. It 
goes so fast. But I know she will never 

forget her summers at Gold Arrow and 
those memories will last a lifetime. 
That is such a rich and valuable gift 
to give to my daughter. And I am so 
happy she felt the same way about 
camp as I did.

I know that there are many people 
who never get that chance, but I 

thought it would be nice to help a few 
families give that gift to their camper.”

Summer 2024 marks a full return of Kennolyn Camps 
Huntington Lake, after facing a number of setbacks over 
the past 6 years. 

The Huntington Lake property offered its inaugural camp 
session back in 2018. That summer 25 current Kennolyn 
campers were offered a spot to attend the one-week 
August session, tubing, water skiing and kayaking on 

Huntington Lake, along with campfires, crafts, archery and 
other camp activities. There was a lot of excitement about 
this new facility and emphasis on water-focused activities, 
and the summer of 2019 launched with three summer 
sessions open to 60 campers per session. 

The summer campers loved the water-focused activities 
and laid-back vibe offered at camp. Unfortunately, as 2020 
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“Courtney attends Camp Via West 
once a summer, but she dreams of it 
all year long. She joins in the songs, 
the sports, and the arts and crafts.
She spends time with other people, 
who like herself, have found a refuge 
from a more difficult world.”  
Bruce, Courtney’s father

“Via West allowed Joshua to meet 
new kids, be in a supportive 
environment to be creative and get 
his first chance at independence. We 
are so grateful.”
– Jenny,  
Joshua’s mother

to the 20  
donors who gave 

to MMCF in Connie 
Wadsworth’s memory, 

raising over $9000! 

We are honored that 
Connie’s legacy of 
giving continues. 

Thank 
you

Meet some of your 2023 Campership    Recipients - 43 in all!

From our partner camps:

Sierra Woods and Grace Townsend 
Kennolyn Camps

Erin Pulver 
Gold Arrow Camp

Ken Caldwell Family 
Carolyn Caldwell Folmar Family
Pam Caldwell Nootbaar Family 

Karen Hales  
Pam Nootbaar 

Clare Schneider 
Laurie Somps

Endowments
(in order of donation date)

Bequested  
Donors

There are a number of ways in which you can include MMCF in your estate, and  
we’d love to help you plan. Please reach out to foundation@caldwellfoundation.org.

Lindsey Caldwell Johnson Family 
Stephen Caldwell Family 
Kirkwood Family

Doug Kirkwood
Jack & Pat Veatch Family
Jeanette LeFevre

Valorie Carpenter
Maroulis Family
Bart Verheijen

Donate here!

Our staff scholarships:

rolled around the world was hit by 
the Covid pandemic, shutting down 
the Huntington Lake site. Then in 
September of that year, the Creek

Fire roared through parts of the 
Sierra National Forest, lasting for 
3 months, burning over 370,000 
acres and destroying all but four of 
the buildings at Kennolyn Camps 
Huntington Lake. 

For all camps the summers of 
2021 and 2022 were a time for 
reestablishing sessions following 
pandemic safety and protocols. For 
Kennolyn at Huntington Lake, this 
was also a time of rebuilding the fire 
ravaged areas, looking forward to a 
time when camp would reopen. 

As we enter the summer of 2024, 
Kennolyn Camp Huntington Lake 
is once again fully open. They are 
excited for the return of this lake-
focused alternative to the Santa Cruz 
Mountains property and look forward 
to welcoming back campers.

Continued from front page



Donate here!

If any donors are missing from the above list, or if you would 
like your name listed differently, please send us an email.

Clements
Dr. & Mrs. Cohen
Mr. & Mrs. David 
Comfort
Mr. and Mrs. Peter 
Contini
Mr. Mark Cooper
The Cooper Family
Mr. & Ms. Charles Coy
The Cronk Family
The Cuevas Family
Ms. Holly Cuggino
The Cuneo Family
The Cutler Family
The Czech Family
Marilyn & James 
Daughters
The Daum Family
The Davies Family
Ms. Kathryn Davis
Dr. Patty Debenham
Anne Archer Dennington
The de Sieyes Family
Mr. & Mrs. John Devir
Mr. & Mrs. Grant Dixton
The Dolby Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Donnelly
The Dreyer Family
The Dua Family
Sarah Dubner
The Duff Family
Mr. & Mrs. Egon Durban
Daron & Marianne 
Dustin
Mrs. Wendy Dyckerhoff
The Edwards Family
The Engelberth Family
The Enquist Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Erdman

Dr. & Mrs. Farbod 
Esmailian
Mr. & Mrs. Michael 
Farhang
The Faust Family
The Fineberg Family
Dr. and Mrs. Fletcher
Carolyn Caldwell Folmar
The Fortner Family
The Forth Family
The Forcier Family
Ms. Sara Fousekis
The Fowler Family
The Edelen Fowler Family
The Freedman Family
The Friend Family
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Frisbie
Mr. Harald Frohlich
The Galant Family
The Ganz Family
Catherine Garcia
The Gardeazabal Family
Mr. & Mrs. Grover 
Geiselman
The George Family
Michael Gibson
Ms. Cristina Gibbs
Mr. & Mrs. Aaron 
Ginsburg
Mr. & Mrs. William 
Glass, Jr
The Glynn Family
Stevie Goodrich
The Goradia Family
Mr. Dana Gould
The Graciano Family
The Greenberg Family
The Greville Family
Ron Gregory
The Grigorieff Family

Organizations
American Online Giving 
Foundation
Amazon Smile
The Benevity Community 
Impact Fund
The Keith Campbell 
Foundation for the 
Environment
Elm Street Foundation
Gold Arrow Camp 
Kennolyn Camps
Eugene M. Lang 
Foundation
Silicon Valley Community 
Foundation

PO Box 1653 • Capitola, CA 95010 • foundation@caldwellfoundation.org

The Abernathy Horn Family
Meredith Ackley
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ainslie
The Alderson Family
Mr. & Mrs. Allen
The Allen Family
The Alleyne Family
The Andersen Family
The Andrews Family
The Angus Family
The Arnold Family
The Aronson Family
The Barnes Family
The Baskin Family
The Batra Family
The Baum Family
Mr. & Mrs. James Beckley
The Becker Family
The Beim Family
Rich & Stefanie Bellucci
Susan Bell
The Bennett Family
The Bennett Family
The Berry Family
Lisa Bernstein
Rise Berry & John Double
The Berger Family
Mr. & Ms. Thomas Bessant
Tricia Betts
Ms. Suzanne Bevash
The Billante Family
The Bissell Family
Ms. Molly Blanchard
Mr. Chad Blocker
Ari and Mead Blum
The Blum Family
Bonfire Funds Inc.
The Bostock Family

The Bowen Family
The Bogue Family
The Brack Family
Mr. Robert H. Brant
Alyson & Richard Brewer-
Hay
Brian Bressel
The Briggs Family
The Brown Family
The Brock Family
Ms. Barbra Brown
The Brutoco Family
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Buckley
Jennifer Buckley
Dr. Alexa Budde
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Budman
Mr. & Mrs. Burnett
Ann Jenney Burke
Mr. & Ms. Andy Burnes
The Busel Family
Mr. & Mrs. Tony Cacci
Jennifer Carlstrom
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Caruso
The Cassell Family
The Casey Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan 
Casson
The Chase Family
Heather Chastain
Tom Chakos
The Chamberlain Family
Alison Chaput
The Cheung Family
Lori Christopher
The Ciancutti Family
The Cotton-Clay Family
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Claassen
The Clemens Family
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew 

The Grosskurth/Xhabija 
Family
The Grube Family
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel 
Guggenheim
The Guidi Family
John Guinn
The Gwynn Family
The Haag Family
The Hagey Family
The Hairston Family
The Hales/Yang Family
The Hall Family
Stacy Halperin
Mr. & Mrs. Josh Hannah
Dr. Thomas Happel
The Hardegree Family
Carlee Harder-Brown
Britt & Joseph Haselton
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Haspel
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Hawker
Mr. & Mrs. Russell 
Hayman
The Fairweather Haye 
Family
The Haynes Family
Mr. & Mrs. Alan Hearty
Mr. Hedinsson & Ms. 
Clark
The Heddleston Family
Marissa E Elliott
The Henricks Family
The Herndon Family
Mr. & Mrs. Blair Heuer
Mr. Norman 
Higginbotham
Mildred Hill & Family
Mr. & Mrs. Cory Hill
Ernest Chow and Gwen 
Hinze

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Ho
The Hoecker Family
The Hoffman Family
The Holloman-Kincaid 
Family
The Holtshouse Family
The Honaker Family
The Horwitz Family
Sara Hoskins
Sue and Skip Hoyt
The Hwang Family
Alison Hyde
The Iltchev Family
The Isachenko Family
The Ivory Family
Toby Jaffe
Mr. & Mrs. Barry Jardini
The Jenkins Family
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas 
Jenney
The JensenHorne Family
Mr. & Mrs. Ramsey Jishi
Mr. Ron Johnson
Caye Johnson
The Johnston Family
Britt Johansson
Peter Jones and Maura 
Noel
Mr. Micheil Jones
Dr. & Dr. Brian Kadera
Dr. & Mrs. Matthew 
Kagan
Mrs. Beate Kaldowski
The Kane Family
Vic Karidakes
Ms. Alicia Katz
The Kelly Family
The Kelley Family
The Keller Family

Mr. & Mrs. Steve Kelley
The Kewin Family
The Kibbey Family
The Tatum Kieran 
Family
The Killmeyer Family
The Kim Family
The Kim Family
Mr. & Mrs. Greg 
Kinnear
Douglas F. Kirkwood
John Kirkwood
Scott Kirkwood
The Klepeis Family
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Klos
The Knight Family
The Kocher Family
Mr. & Mrs. Richard 
Kulka
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Kurstin
Mr. & Dr. Thomas 
Kurian
The Ladas Family
Ms. Katy Ladin
Sheila Lagrand
The LaGrelius Family
Lynne Lampros
The Lamberti Family
Dani Landa
The Landreth Family
The Lane/Gibson Family
The Larkin Family
Sean Le
The Lee Family
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lee
Ms. Jamie Leff
The Levit Family
The Lewis Family
David Lichtenstein

Steve Liebenberg
The Lin Family
The Lipton Family
The Little Family
The Liu Family
Mr. & Mrs. Skol Lockyer
Mr. & Mrs. Grant Loel
The Loftus Family
Dale Lohman
Ms. Longchamps
The Lonnemann Family
The Lopez Pina Family
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew 
Titlow
The Lu Family
Mr. Jon Lukas
The Lyons Family
Renske Lynde
The MacDougall Family
The Madrazo Family
The Madrazo Family
The Malige Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy 
Mape
Margjeka Family
Laura Marrero
The Martinez Family
The Marques Family
Mr. & Mrs. Davin 
Maske
Mr. & Mrs. Karim 
Mashouf
The Mateo Family
Adam Mayyern
The McKean Family
Mr. & Ms. Matt 
McKillop
The Bryan McLaughlin 
Family
The McMillen Family

The Merrill Family
The Meyer Family
Mr. & Mrs. Zac Miller
The Miller Family
The Milheim Family
James Minder
Mr. & Mrs. Andy 
Mohammed
Mr. Kristopher Moller
Mr. & Mrs. Pascal Molat
Ms. Lauren Monson
The Morris Family
The Moran Family
The Moses Family
The Moser Family
Kate Murray
David Lowe
The Myhren Family
The Neary Family
The Nelson Family
Ms. Frances Nelson
The Neukomm Family
Naomi Braun Newman
The Newman Family
The Niederauer Family
The Niles Family
The Njuguna Family
The Nobmann Family
Pam Caldwell Nootbaar 
Family
Shirley Nootbaar
The Noonan Family
The Oderman Family
The Ogihara Family
The Olenic Family
The Orion Family
The Orvis Family
The OToole Family
The Owens Family

Joshua Pack
The Page Family
Mr. Abraham Palmer
The Pantos Family
The Parrish Family
Mr. & Ms. Robert Parfet
The Parcells Family
The Pascal Family
Mr. & Mrs. Chandra Patel
Mr. & Mrs. Payne
Mrs. Elisabeth Pedder
The Penrod Family
The Pepin Family
The Peraino Family
Mr. & Mrs. Rob Perelson
The Persampieri Family
Stalina Perkova
The Peterson Family
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher 
Peto
Thuy Pham
The Pianca Family
The Pinkerton Family
Marcia Piper
Stefania Pomponi
The Powers Family
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph 
Pritzker
The Putney Family
Mr. & Mrs. Bret Quinlan
The Strand Family
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Radke
The Radonsky Family
The Radovich Family
The Raghavan Family
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Ranglas
Mr. & Mrs. Art 
Rasmussen
The Reaney Family

The Redmond Family
Mr. James Renwick
Mr. & Mrs. Jason 
Richardson
The Rindal Family
The Ring Family
The Rockwell Family
Larissa Roesch
The Rogers Family
The Rojanasathit Family
The Rudnick Family
The Russell Family
The Ryan Family
Shawn Rybak
The Salma Family
Mr. & Mrs. Ben Samek
The Santaguida Family
The Sartirana Family
Celeste Saravia
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel Say
Mr. & Ms. Joe Scalise
Clare Schneider and 
Drew Barringer
The Schubert Family
Mr. & Mrs. Terence 
Scheckter
The Schuh Family
The Schar Family
The Schumacher Family
The Scott Family
Jim Sears
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy 
Seiler
The Shaw Family
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Shaffer
Kate Shaw
Mr. & Mrs. Vinay Shah
Mr. & Mrs. Thom 
Sherman

The Shedlosky Family
The Sheehan Family
The Shovelin Family
Ms. Marjan Siadat
Ms. Luke Sibley
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Siegel
The Simcox Family
The Singh Family
Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas 
Slinde
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Sloan
The Smith/Robertson 
Family
Chris Sobczyn
The Sobeck Family
The Sowers Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey 
Spaulding
The Sparacin Family
The Spero Family
Mr. & Mrs. Colin 
Spooner
Joanna Stark
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Stad
The Stacker Family
Ms. Jemma Steinberg
Mr. Philip Steuer
Linda & Allan Stikeleather
The Sullivan Family
Michael Sullivan
The Schirmer Family
Loulie Sutro
Mr. Francis Swiderski, III
The Sykes Family
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Symons
Mr. & Mrs. Yoshihiro 
Tanaka
Ms. Robyn Taniguchi
The Tengesdal Family

The Tepper Family
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
Thayer
Ms. Corinna Thavirat
Sarah Chandler and Matt 
Theobald
The Thornton Family
The Tidman Family
Mr. & Mrs. Casey Tischer
Mrs. Patty Treadwell
Natalie “Bucky” Treister
Julie Turchin
Mr. & Mrs. Richard 
Turner
The van sickle Family
Jack & Pat Veatch
The Vener Family
Tim Vezie
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Vo
The Wadsworth Trust
Stewart & Kim 
Wadsworth
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Waldorf
The Wallace Family
The Warner Family
The Webber Family
The Welliver Family
The Wernimont Family
Alison West
The Whiteley Family
The Wilson Family
Carlie Wilmans
The Wilsey Family
The Wilson Family
The Williams Family
Ms. Candy Willcocks
The Winters Family
The Wolman Family
Mr. Dick Wood

Mr. and Mrs. Hobie 
Woods
The Woo Family
McConnell/Wu Family
The Wue Family
The Wyatt Family
Mr. & Mrs. William 
Wynperle
The Yamano Family
Ms. Heather Yates
The Yoo Family
The Younossi Family
The Yvanovich Family
The Zolkin Family
Ronna Zolinski

Our Generous 2023 Donors  (Gifts of $50 or more)


